
 
 
Dear NBPS Families, 
 
As Hurricane Dorian approaches Florida on an uncertain path, we recognize the need of 
our families to prepare for the storm. 
 
With that in mind, we will be postponing our NBPS Athletics Kick-Off BBQ that was 
scheduled for tomorrow (Friday) night. We will notify families if/when we are able to 
locate another date to host this event. 
 
Our student-athlete Kick-Off Combine with Coach Garrish (4:00PM) and varsity football 
game (7:00PM) will go on as scheduled. If you are finished with your preparations at 
home, we invite you to come cheer on the Eagles!  
 
Additionally, we will be canceling all team practices & athletic events from Saturday-
Monday. We will continue to track the storm and make any necessary changes as 
needed. If the direction of the storm shifts away from us, and allows us to hold practices 
on Monday, we will adjust that decision as well. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support! 
 
Sincerely 
 
NBP Athletic Department  
 


